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  UPF “Peace Talks” Webinar Looks at Post-Covid Economic 
Outlook for the Americas 

 
 
United States—Experts from the Americas—
North, South and the Caribbean—discuss the 
economic challenges brought 
by the pandemic. 
 

  

  

  

  First Central Asia ‘Peace Talks’ Addresses Impact of COVID-19 
 
 
Astana, Kazakhstan—The Central Asia chapter 
of UPF hosted its first “Peace Talks” webinar, 
which addressed the impact of COVID-19 on the 
region. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Congo Hosts Seminar, Appoints New Ambassador for 
Peace 

 
 
Pointe Noire, Congo—From June 27 to 28, 
2020, UPF-Congo’s Ambassadors for Peace 
participated in a two-day seminar having the 
theme “A Heavenly Congo in 
a Heavenly Africa.” 
 

  

  

  

  Australian Webinar Discusses Health and Peacebuilding 
   
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Melbourne continued 
its personal development webinar series with a 
virtual seminar on mental health and 
peacebuilding. 
 

  

  

  

   
 
 

  



 

 

UPF-Argentina Hosts Weekly Reading and Reflection Sessions 
on Zoom 

   
 
Argentina—On May 18, UPF-Argentina held via 
Zoom its fifth reading and reflection session with 
the theme “Science and 
Ethics.”  
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day 

JUL 28: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations 

AUG 1: Sunhak 2020 Peace Motion Graphics Competition 

AUG 19: UN World Humanitarian Day 

SEP 1: UN International Day of Peace 

OCT 24: United Nations Day  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


